GMC announcement email to all charity leads

22.12.14

Dear All,

As you may have heard on the radio and news, the NHS's 100,000 genome project centres have now been announced. This is an extraordinary opportunity to understand how the genes of a patient cause illness.

Patients with rare diseases are being prioritized. We at RUDY are working with hospital doctors and researchers across the NHS focusing on identifying children and adults with *any* rare disease that affects the bones and joints. We are doing this to make the most of the 100,000 genome project.

To find out more information about the RUDY project and sign up/ register please visit us on the website <a href="https://www.rudvstudv.org">www.rudvstudv.org</a>

Yours sincerely

MK Javaid Rudy study NIHR Oxford